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CONCLUSIONS FROM THE CONSULTATION ON PROPOSAL TO RENAME SOME MSCI ESG INDEXES 

MSCI announced today the conclusion of its recent consultation on proposals to rename certain MSCI 

Equity and Fixed Income ESG Indexes.  

Following feedback from market participants MSCI will rename the following ESG Indexes: 

• MSCI ESG Leaders Indexes will be renamed as MSCI Selection Indexes 

• MSCI ESG Screened Indexes will be renamed as MSCI Screened Indexes 

• MSCI ESG Universal Indexes will be renamed MSCI Universal Indexes 

• MSCI ESG Focus Indexes will be renamed MSCI Focus Indexes 

• MSCI Sustainable Impact Indexes will be renamed as MSCI Sustainable Development Indexes 

Effective February 3, 2025, these changes will be reflected in the names of relevant standard indexes 

delivered via the MSCI ESG Index Modules and MSCI Enhanced Index Modules. Corresponding index 

methodology books will be updated to reflect the new names.   

 

 


